
Update on TNAI Legal Case – Delhi High Court 

 

Dear Sir(s) & Madam (s) 

This is to bring in to your kind noƟce that  the Hon’ble High Court of Delhi 
heard the maƩer on 21st May 2025 in Contempt Case No. 542/2022, filed 
by the Trained Nurses AssociaƟon of India (TNAI). 

The case is being represented by Advocate Romy Chacko on behalf of 
TNAI. 

The issue pertains to the implementaƟon of salary standards for private 
nurses in hospitals across Delhi 

The Government of NCT of Delhi sought 2 months' Ɵme to comply with 
the remaining direcƟves. 

Next hearing is scheduled for 15th October 2025. 

 

Will keep you all updated on further progress. 

 

With kindly regards, 
Evelyn P.  Kannan 
Secretary-General, 
TNAI 


